
Not so funny run

OUR apathetic approach to the
demise of koalas is such that it now
makes international news. Olivia
Mokiejewski does wildlife programs
for French television and will be here
soon to do a show on koalas. It
should not take her too much
digging to identify plenty of old State
Government and pro-development
Redland council policies that led to
much bushland being cleared.
Mokiejewski will do her bit by taking
part in a koala fun run on May 29.
Now that's a relief.


